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         Monday 10th July 2023 

 

 

 

Dear Nursery parents  

 

As we draw close to the end of the school year and our whole school enrichment week of the 17th-21st July, I 

would like to tell you what exciting things we have planned. 

 

Monday 17th July – A visit to a local park – We are going to take the children in small groups to the local park 

where they will have a chance to explore the equipment, have their snack and play some ring games.  

 

Tuesday 18th July – A visit from a policeman and a whole class obstacle race. 

 

Wednesday 19th July – Paddling pool and water fun (Weather permitting) we ask that you provide your child 

with a swimming costume and a towel clearly labelled with their name on this day. 

 

On Thursday 20th July we would like to invite you to our parent's picnic lunch (weather permitting) at 11:30 – 

12:30. We ask that you please bring a picnic blanket and food for both you and your child. If your child 

attends a morning or afternoon session, they are welcome to stay the extra hour and attend the picnic. 

Younger siblings are welcome to attend but will be the responsibility of the parents.  

 

Fingers crossed for lovely weather 

 

Mrs Robinson 

Nursery Teacher  
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